Thomasville City Schools
Bid/Contract Comparison

Thomasville High School Cafeteria Interior Design Project

Thomasville City Schools School Nutrition Services plans to complete an interior design
project at Thomasville High School. The project will begin at the close of the 2022-2023
school year and will be completed by the second week of August 2023 prior to the
opening of schools for the 2023-2024 school year. The project will be paid for utilizing
School Nutrition funds.

Contractor Palmer Hamilton Design AmTab/Interior Elements
Amount $267,979.00 $261,803.78
Specification Complete Interior remodel | Complete Interior remodel

Staff recommends acceptance of the bid from Palmer Hamilton Design in the amount of
$267,979.00. This selection is based on price and the quality of products that have been
selected to complete this project.



